
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2022  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Anatomy and Physiology Exam, 15th May 2023 

As you are aware, our aim is for all pupils to achieve their potential and we are particularly keen to 
ensure that all pupils have every opportunity to prepare thoroughly for external examinations and 
complete coursework to the highest possible standard. In addition to lessons, we will be offering some 
online revision sessions for students which they will be able to access from either in school or at home. 

We will be sending out invites to all students to join at the times listed below via Microsoft teams. This 
will be a great way for them to ask questions and gain further knowledge of exam technique in 
preparation for their public examination on Anatomy and Physiology on Monday 15th May.   

• Tuesday 25th April: 4pm-5pm 

• Wednesday 26th April:  4pm-5pm 

• Tuesday 9th May:  4pm-5pm 

• Wednesday 10th May:  4pm-5pm 

 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. O Quail  
Head of Sport & Well-being  
 


